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OPEN HOUSE FOR NEW 
AND RETURNING 

DANCERS!



OPEN HOUSE FOR NEW AND RETURNING DANCERS - will be held 
March 4 and March 11. Please join us, and be thinking of other fun 
friends who might enjoy this activity.
 
This will be the last new class until after summer, so make sure those 
who are interested don't miss out! Please invite all your fun friends to join 
us! We'll meet from 7:00 until 8:30 at 7:00 at Allendale United Methodist 
Church (address below). It's a great time to give square dancing a try or 
to return to square dancing.
 
Reasons for giving square dancing a try.
Your mother would approve.
You're not doing anything exciting with your Monday evenings anyway.
You like to yell out phrases and move around somewhat spontaneously
Your most intense form of exercise these days involves your cell phone.
Your partner likes heavy metal and you like country music, and you need 
something that is somewhat in the middle.
You haven't met any new fun friends in several months.
You don't really have much rhythm, but you would like to dance anyway.

 
 
WHERE WE DANCE We dance at Allendale United Methodist Church, 
3803 Haines Rd. N, Saint Pete 33703. The main parking lot is behind the 
sanctuary building and the door we enter is located there. We'll have 
signs up to direct you to the dancing. (For most of you, your phone will 
be able to get you to the new location). A picture of the canopy over the 
entrance we'll be using is at the end of the email.
 
 
 Big hugs to all,

Dan
 



for Suncoast Squares
 

 









 





Join Our Facebook Group

Follow Us

Share our information with friends on 
Facebook

Check out our website   
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